
 
TOWN OF PROSPER 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Prosper Town Council will conduct one Public 
Hearing on the proposed Fiscal Year 2025-2026 Town of Prosper Annual Budget. The 
Public Hearing will be held at a Regular Meeting on Tuesday, September 9, 2025, at 
6:15 p.m. in the Council Chambers of Prosper Town Hall, 250 W. First Street, Prosper, 
Texas.   

 
This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year's budget by 

$5,715,955, or 12.04%, and of that amount, $3,831,840 is tax revenue to be raised from 
new property added to the tax roll this year.   

 
Anyone wishing to speak either FOR or AGAINST the proposed Fiscal Year 2025-

2026 Annual Budget is invited to attend the Public Hearing and voice his/her opinion. 
 

For further information, contact the Finance Director, Town of Prosper, 250 W. 
First Street, Prosper, Texas, or by telephoning 972-569-1009. 

 
/s/ Michelle Lewis Sirianni, Town Secretary 

 
(To be published in the Frisco Enterprise on Friday, August 29, 2025) 


